MEMORANDUM

May 21, 2003
TO: Mayor and Council members
FROM: Janet Kagan and Andrew Ross, Co-Chairs

Chapel Hill Public Arts Commission
RE: Appointments to the Chapel Hill Public Arts Commission
Commission members would like to recommend that the following people be appointed
to the Chapel Hill Public Arts Commission. Both are qualified to serve and have

expressed interest in being appointed to the Commission.

Erica Rothman
Virginia Franks

Thank you.



